Annual Conference

The EDUCATION ACT- threat or opportunity?

Saturday 24™ February 2007

Stratford-upon-Avon Girls Grammar School
Shottery Manor, Stratford-upon-Avon CV37 9HA

10.00 am

10.30 am

12.00pm

1.00 pm

1.05 pm

Programme
Registration
Conference

Linda Doyle — Head of Joint Initiatives Specialist Schools
and Academies Trust
- could your school benefit from Trust School Status?

Nick Seaton - Campaign for Real Education
The Education Act — an overview

Phillip Bosworth — SOS—BostonGS and BostonHS
The new law and the merger (ie loss of places) in Boston
- what are the implications for your School?

Nigel Farage MEP,
Leader — United Kingdom Independent Party
“Let’s have more Grammar Schools”

Open Forum - comment on any topic you would like to
raise including the proposed ‘closing’ of Grammar Schools
in Northern Ireland (a precursor to future legislation in
England?"

Close of Conference
Annual General Meeting

Buffet Lunch

Applications are invited from members and parents associated with all
Maintained Grammar Schools in the United Kingdom



